
 

 

VILLA MONTESSORI, INC. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 
Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes ARS 38-431, notice is hereby given to the board members of the Villa Montessori 

Charter School and the general public that the Governing Board will hold a public meeting, open to the public, at the 

Administration building on 2802 E. Meadowbrook Ave, Phoenix, AZ on December 18, 2019 at 8:30 a.m.  The Board 

reserves the right to change the order of items on the agenda.  One or more members of the Board may participate in 

the meeting by telephonic communications.  
 

Pursuant to ARS 38-431, the Board may vote to go into Executive Session, which will not be open to the public, for 

legal advice concerning any item on the agenda or to review, discuss and consider records exempt by law from public 

inspection, including the receipt and discussion of information or testimony that is specifically required to be 

maintained as confidential by state or federal law. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy of the Agenda and Minutes are available for public inspection at the office of Villa Montessori, Inc, 

2802 E. Meadowbrook Ave. Phoenix, AZ 
Posted on the 17th day of December 2019 at 12 p.m. by Barbi Smith 


